Andrea Egitto, President Heather Brown, Vice President Sharon Carlson, Treasurer Vanessa Coates Cooney, Secretary

## CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR 2025-2026 NASE DELEGATES

Are you passionate about the rights of Northampton school employees and about upholding our contracts? Do you want to continue working to grow our union in the coming year? Please consider nominating yourself to be a 2025-2026 NASE Delegate!

NASE Delegates represent their building or unit on the NASE Executive Committee. In addition to attending monthly Executive Committee meetings, NASE Delegates are responsible for establishing two-way communication with members in their buildings, assisting members in responding to issues, attending Weingarten meetings with members, and continuing to organize to build our union to be stronger than ever! Training for delegates is offered by the MTA at least once during the year.

Delegates receive an annual stipend of up to \$350. Anyone interested in becoming a delegate should complete THIS FORM by June 1. If you were a delegate in 2022-2023 you need to nominate yourself again. If there are more nominations than available positions, an election will occur during the week of June 1. All 2024-2025 delegates should plan on attending the Executive Committee meeting on Tuesday, June 11, 2023 at 4:00 in the JFK Community Room.

## **Delegate Allocations:**

**Bridge Street**: 2 Unit A, 2 any unit **Jackson Street**: 2 Unit A, 2 any unit **NHS**: 2 Unit A, 5 any unit **Ryan Road**: 2 Unit A, 1 any unit **JFK**: 2 Unit A, 4 any unit **SVAHS**: 2 Unit D, 2 any unit

**Leeds**: 2 Unit A, 2 any unit

2 Additional **At Large Delegates** from each of the following units: ESPs, Clerical, Custodians,

Cafeteria

## **Contract Action Team (CAT)**

Each building has a contract action team that is made up of members that have agreed to be available to spread the information to other members in their building through face to face, one on one conversations. We know this is the best way to organize and get information to our members and it is particularly important during challenging times or negotiations. We will be negotiating our 2025 - 2028

Andrea Egitto, President Heather Brown, Vice President Sharon Carlson, Treasurer Vanessa Coates Cooney, Secretary

contract next year! Anyone interested in becoming a CAT member should complete THIS FORM.